
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF   

A REGULAR MEETING OF THE METRO 
TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
MetroTAC scheduled for Wednesday, December 20, 2023, at 11:00 
a.m. has been cancelled. 

The next scheduled Regular Meeting will be held Wednesday, 
January 17. 2024 , at 11:00 a.m., via Zoom Electronic Meeting. 

 
 
 

________________/s/   Lori Anne Peoples, MMC 
MetroTAC Administrative Assistant  

 
 

Dated: December 13, 2023 

 


